From: Mizer, Lesley A

Subject: Updated Online Course: Orientation to the A&M System
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 4:45:41 PM

Dear A&M System Training Coordinators,

The System-required course, Orientation to the A&M System (no. 99004), was updated to reflect
recommendations from the Big 5 Redesign project. The focus of the course is on the structure and
governance of the Texas A&M System. The section covering System policies was removed since most of
the policies are addressed in other System-required courses.

Changes include:
e Removed duplicate content
e Added restricted navigation
e Standard course features to provide consistent experience in all System-required courses
e Added a standard training acknowledgement at the end
e |nstructions on how to access a printable/accessible version of the course

All applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports remain the same. If you have any
questions regarding the changes made to this course, please contact Lesley Mizer (Imizer@tamu.edu.)

Many thanks to those of you who participated in the working group of the Big 5 Design Project-your
feedback is helping to provide a consistent experience for employees.

Sincerely,
Lesley

Lesley Mizer | Learning Technology Consultant
Organization Development

Division of Human Resources and Organizational Effectiveness
1255 TAMU | College Station, Texas 77843-1255

OrgDev.tamu.edu
Ph.979.845.0083 | Imizer@tamu.edu
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